
What We Are Doing 

Capacity limits are in place to 
allow for social distancing. We ask 
all aƩendees and speakers to 
pracƟce social distancing at DSI 
events. This may include making 
every other seat available, 

physically removing every other 
chair chair to allow for extra space, and 
allowing seaƟng in mulƟple rooms 
depending on the venue.

All aƩendees and 
staff will be required 
to wear a mask 
during the duraƟon 
of the event. 

We will ask all event 
parƟcipants to refrain from 
handshakes. The post Covid 
elbow bump will be the 
recommended greeƟng. 

We will provide extra 
hand saniƟzer along with 
other disinfectants and 
hand wash reminders. 

Infrared thermometers will 
be used to check guest’s 

temperatures.

Pre-packaged, single-serving 
opƟons will be available for 
lunch and refreshments instead 
of buffets. Removal of 

"high-touch communal items" 
such as coffee pots.  

Defense Strategies InsƟtute is closely following developments regarding 
COVID-19. We wanted to outline some of the precauƟons we will be 
taking to have a safe and valuable event for all parƟcipants. 

Along with the above listed items. All event parƟcipaƟon should rest easy knowing 
DSI will have enhanced end of day cleaning of the meeƟng space along with 

temperature checks for staff.  

The health and safety of all event parƟcipants is our top priority and we will remain 
in compliance with state guidelines and health precauƟons as outlined by the CDC.


